
OFFICE OF THE TRANSPORT COMMISIONER-CUM-CHAIRMAN 
STATE TRANSPORT AUTHORITY, ODISHA, CUTTACK. 

ATTENTION: STAGE CARRIAGE OWNERS  

All the applicants who have filed applications for stage carriage permits in 

the vacant inter-region surrendered routes are hereby informed that, their 

applications for grant of permanent permit will be placed in the STA meeting on 

26.08.2022 through video conferencing. No separate notice will be issued. 

The applicants and objectors may attend hearing on 26.08.2022 at 03.00 

PM through Video Conferencing. Details list of applicant and link is available in 

our official website www.odishatransport.gov.in. 
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